
 
From: Michael McPherson [mailto:]  

Sent: 12 April 2011 13:25 
To: Development Plans 

Subject: land allocation 

ALTERATIONS TO THE EXISTING BUILDING BOUNDARY, KIRKBY-IN-FURNESS 
  
We object to any extension of the boundary within which buildings may be constructed in the 
Parish of Kirkby Ireleth for the following reasons: 
  
1) The infastructure of sewage, gas, electricity and water would be inadequate if there is an 
added strain upon supplies. 
  
2) Transportation problems and access onto the A595 would increase onto an already crowded 
and dangerous road system. 
  
3) There are many houses for sale within the parish and it is patently obvious that there is no 
need for further development. 
  
4) The areas chosen by SLDC have many constructural and ease of access problems. 
  
5) Any enlargement of the Four lane Ends area would have an effect upon the visual aspect of 
the community. 
  
6) The character of the area would change dramatically if the housing stock were increased by 
the proposed 25%. 
  
M. A. McPherson and P.A. McPherson 
 
 
 


